
 

I’m in full support of in-person voting and verification with photo id.  I believe this 
will restore the faith in the voting process by greatly eliminating the possibility of 
fraud.  This process will also assist in cleaning up our voter rolls, which seems to 
be over due. 
 
Sincerely, 
Karen Traner-Bartley 
 


